
February 28, 2018 

 

Hello Westside Families –  

Please take a moment to read our March Newsletter which is attached.  
In addition to our newsletter, the following flyers are also attached for 
your information: 

• Visitor Reminders 
• Westside/Kimberly Apparel Sale 
• BINGO Information 
• 5K Registration/Open Enrollment Flyer 

IMPORTANT REMINDER – 2:00 DISMISSAL – THIS FRIDAY, March 2 

• All Students are dismissed at 2:00 
• Busses & Daycare vans transport students at 2:00 
• Y-Care at Westside begins at 3:35 
• If your child is on the list to attend the after-school supervision 

(movie) he or she will be expected to report there. The only way 
an exception can be made is if you send a note or call the office. 

• Please make sure your child knows your family’s plan to avoid 
confusion on Friday.  Thank you!  

 
Enjoy the rest of the week and as always, please give us a call if you have 
any questions.  Thank you! 
 
Anne Appleton 
Secretary 
Westside Elementary 
920-739-3578 



 

WESTSIDE EAGLES UPDATE 

March, 2018 

 

 

3/2-2:00 Dismissal 

3/8-PTO Meeting-6:30 

3/16-NOON Dismissal 

3/20-SPRING PROGRAM 

     6:30-3rd Grade 

     7:15-4th Grade 

     2:00-School Performance 

3/21-5K Music Program-2:30    

3/23-End of 3rd Quarter    

3/30-4/3 NO SCHOOL 

4/4-Classes Resume 

4/20-NOON Dismissal 

5/11-NOON Dismissal 

5/24-PTO Carnival 

5/25-NOON Dismissal 

5/28-NO SCHOOL-Memorial 

Day 

 

Greetings Westside Families, 
 
It was nice seeing many of you at our PTO’s 80’s dance this past Fri-
day.  I would say it was a complete success, minus my poor show-
ing in the hula-hoop contest.  I was overconfident and ended up in 
third place.  That is not a good representation of my hula-hoop 
skills!  Along with a successful dance we had some parents looking 
80sriffic!  Thank you for coming and celebrating in the Westside 
community!   
 
Those of you that were in attendance may have seen the bake sale 
run by a few of our 3rd graders.  Their sale raised $230 for St. 
Jude's Children’s Hospital.   Cole and Jacob came up with the idea 
on their own in 2nd grade and have turned this into quite the tra-
dition.  We are all very proud of these boys’ compassion and caring 
for others.  They truly exemplify the Westside culture.   
 
Lastly, we want you to know that your children are VERY special to 
us and because of that, safety is our priority and always on our 
minds.  We continually update staff on safety procedures, conduct 
drills and monitor our security.  In our notes this week you will find 
some visitor reminders that we would like all parents to look over.   
 
As always, feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Jonathan Peterson 
Principal 

A Message from our Principal 

Mr. Jonathan Peterson  746 W Third Street                      Phone:  (920)739-3578 

Principal    Kimberly, WI  54136                     Fax:  (920)739-6212 



Westside Elementary School 

746 W. Third Street 

Kimberly, WI  54136 

920-739-3578  FAX:  920-739-6212 

OFFICE HOURS:  7:30-4:00 

 

 

 

All yearbooks must be ordered by March 29th.  If you haven’t had a chance to order one, there is still time!  

You can order in the school office or on Infinite Campus in the parent portal.  Cost per yearbook is $11.00.  

Yearbooks will be  distributed to students in late May.   

YEARBOOKS… LAST  CHANCE! 

The Kimberly Area School District does not discrimi-

nate on the basis of race, color, religion, national 

origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital status, pa-

rental status, sexual orientation, sex, (including 

transgender status, change of sex or gender identity), 

or physical, mental, emotional, or learning disability 

(“Protected Classes”) in any of its student programs 

and activities. 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

KASD Wants Y O U!! 

Seeking Substitute Paraprofessionals! 

Help our students reach their potential! 

Do you enjoy helping kids and having a flexible schedule?  We are looking for substitute 

paraprofessionals.  Paraprofessionals assist teachers and students throughout the school day.   

Substitute paraprofessionals have a flexible work schedule and a lot of variety in their work.  

If you know someone who is looking for a rewarding and flexible career where they would be 

helping all students succeed, please help us by sharing this link with them:  

www.kimberly.k12.wi.us/careers   Thank you!  :)  

Are you looking for opportunities in our local community?  Our KASD website has a page devoted to keeping 

you informed of upcoming events and opportunities for children and families.  Please visit this page often so 

you can stay informed.  Click here for more information! 

BINGO NIGHT IS COMING SOON!! 
BINGO NIGHT, PTO’s main fundraiser, is FRIDAY, APRIL 6.   Please see the attached flyer for details.  Please 

note, classroom basket donations are due by March 25th.  Thank you in advance for your generosity.   

http://www.kimberly.k12.wi.us/community/community-events


Children should be kept home from school when they don’t feel well. It is important to get the rest they need to recov-
er, and to prevent the spread of germs to other children and the staff. If you are unsure of when to keep your child 
home, please contact the school nurse or your family medical provider.   

The following symptoms may suggest a communicable disease. Children who have the following symptoms should be 
kept home from school until a doctor has seen them, they no longer have symptoms indicating a communicable dis-
ease or they have received treatment for at least 24 hours for certain diseases. 

Fever: An oral temperature of 100.00 or higher indicates a fever. If your child has a temp of 100.00 or higher at 
school he/she will be sent home. Your child should be fever free for 24 hours without the use of a fever reducer 
(Tylenol or Ibuprofen product) before he/she returns to school.  

Strep Throat: If a fever is accompanied by a sore throat, stomach ache or head ache it may be strep throat. Strep 
throat is diagnosed by a throat culture obtained at a medical clinic. If your child is diagnosed with strep throat, your 
child must be on appropriate antibiotics for 24 hours and fever free for 24 hours without the use of a fever reducer 
(Tylenol or Ibuprofen product) before he/she returns to school.  

Vomiting and diarrhea: If your child has an episode of vomiting and diarrhea at school, he/she will be sent home. 
Anyone with these symptoms should stay home until symptoms are absent for 24 hours. If student reports vomiting or 
diarrhea, may be allowed to rest in the health room, to observe for other signs of illness before sending home.   

Eyes: Pink eye or conjunctivitis appears as a pinkish sclera (white of the eye), it is usually itchy and painful. Drainage 
or crust may form on the eyelids. Student may attend school unless he/she has a fever, behavioral changes, or is una-
ble to avoid touching his/her eyes. Antibiotics are not required for return to school. 

Skin problems: Rashes and infected sores needed to be diagnosed by a medical provider. Many skin rashes such as 
impetigo, scabies, chicken pox, Fifth disease or Hand Foot and Mouth disease are very contagious. Students may re-
turn to school once the rash has been diagnosed and treated for 24 hours or cleared by a doctor. Open sores from ill-
nesses such as chicken pox and impetigo may need to be covered at school with bandages for several days. 

Cough: A cough may be a sign of many different illnesses. If a cough is accompanied by a fever, sore throat, body 
aches or any other symptoms you should keep your child home. Any cough that lasts for more than several days 
should be discussed with a doctor. 

Lice: If live lice are found on a student at school, the student will be sent home for treatment. The child may return 

after a treatment and no live lice are found on the head.  If you discover lice at home, please contact the school nurse 

to discuss the best way to get rid of lice and determine when your child may return to school. 

ENROLLMENT NUMBERS:  We have started to work on our enrollment numbers for the 2018-19 school year!  If you know your 

child(ren) will not be in the Kimberly School District next year, please notify our office as soon as possible.  Thank you! 

OPEN ENROLLMENT:  Parents must submit online application forms to the non-resident district between February 5, 2018 and 

4:00 PM on April 30, 2018.  Late applications are not accepted for any reason.  Please go to the KASD website:  

www.kimberly.k12.wi.us, click on the “parents” tab, then “open enrollment” for more information.  If you have any questions 

about open enrollment in the Kimberly Area School District, please contact  Jennifer Bixler at  (920) 423-4166 or 

jbixler@kimberly.k12.wi.us.   

4K & 5K Registration is ongoing:  Please register your children as soon as possible so we can plan for next year!  Here is a link to 

the online registration page on our website.  In addition to the online registration process, please stop by either the 4K Center or 

Westside with a your child’s birth certificate so we can confirm his/her birth date.    Please give us a call if you have any ques-

tions—thank you!  920-739-3578 

2018-2019 School Year 

WHEN TO KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME 

http://www.kimberly.k12.wi.us/departments/enrollment
http://www.kimberly.k12.wi.us/departments/enrollment


MARCH 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 

 

2:00 DISMISSAL 

3 

4 5 6 7 8 

 

PTO-6:30   

Pod 3 Gather-

ing Area 

9 

 

Mismatch Day 

10 

11 12 13 

1st Grade to 

Bay Beach 

Wildlife         

Sanctuary 

14 15 

5K to the PAC 

16 

 

NOON          

DISMISSAL 

17 

 

Happy St. 

Patrick’s 

Day! 

18 19 20 MUSIC     

PROGRAM              

6:30-3rd Grade  

7:15-4th Grade  

2:00-School     

Performance 

FIRST Day           

of Spring! 

21 

5K MUSIC 

PROGRAM   

2:30 

22 23   

Super Hero Day 

 

 

End of 3rd    

Quarter 

24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 

NO SCHOOL 

31 



VISITOR REMINDERS 

Below you will find a couple reminders for any guest visiting           

Westside Elementary between the hours of 8:00 am and 3:45 pm.           

Thank you for cooperating for student and staff safety! 

 

● All guests must use the front entrance of the school before 

and after school. 

 

● All guests must sign in and fill out a name tag to enter the 

building before school, throughout the school day, and 

immediately following the release of students. 

 

● Parents meeting with school staff must check in, sign in, and 

wait for the staff member to meet them in the office. 

 

● Our office staff is happy to deliver any forgotten items, 

birthday treats, etc. for students after 8:00 am. 

 

 



STEP 1:  Visit KTforms.com on or after the start date listed above.

STEP 2:  Type in your Access Code in box at top of page & click “GO”.

STEP 3:  Select merchandise and add to shopping cart.

STEP 4:  Once shopping is complete, click CHECKOUT & either register as a 
New User or log in with previously registered information.

WESTSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOL (WI) - STAFF & STUDENTS

ONLINE ORDERING INSTRUCTIONS

ORDERS MUST BE COMPLETED ON OR BEFORE THE END DATE LISTED ABOVE

*ORDERS WILL BE PROCESSED & SHIPPED WITHIN 3 WEEKS OF THE END DATE
( PENDING PRODUCT AVAILABILITY )

EMAIL QUESTIONS TO:  contact@kollegetown.com

02-23-18 03-11-18
START DATE ONLINE ACCESS CODE

            WELEMS18
END DATE

***NO RETURNS/EXCHANGES ON EMBELLISHED ITEMS.



 Night is coming ~ April 6th, 2018!!! 

This is one of our main fundraisers for our school. It’s an exciting fun night for the whole family! We hope you can 
come play Bingo & win some prizes for children & adults, which are all free & donated by local businesses. 

Each child gets to help by donating an item or two that corresponds with their class theme!! Items need to be in 
new condition & if food, be sure it is in factory sealed packaging. Anything that goes with The CHOSEN CLASS 

THEME is great, like pencils, stickers, socks, team items, foods, craft supplies, board games, lanyards, re-usable 
bags, books/bookmarks, movies, candy, money, chalk, cups & bowls, pet supplies, or any utensil to match that 

theme! 

Great local stores to shop at for a good price: Target in the dollar spot, Walmart, The Dollar Tree, Walgreens, Five 
Below in Oshkosh on S Koeller St (everything in the store is $5 or less & lots of items) or check on Amazon too! 

There will be a collection box located in each classroom, so send in your items! 

The PTO will be creating the baskets, which will be raffled off at Bingo Night!!! 

PLEASE SEND IN ALL ITEMS BY MARCH 25th!!!  

 

CLASS NAME & THEME CLASS NAME & THEME 

5K- Hughes- Science Fun 5K- Norlin- School Supplies 

5K- VanStiphout- Hot Wheels 5K-Vestergaard-Baking& Cookies 

1ST- Kitzman-Arts & Crafts 1ST –Lippold- Ice Cream Sundae 

1ST- Meyer- Books 1ST – Wetts-  Rainy Day Activites 

1ST –Crabb- Pirates & Princess  

2ND- Helbing- Movies 2ND –Maletzke- WI Badgers 

2ND – Wadel- Money Tree 2nd – Bekx- Board Games 

3RD – Schuettpelz- ZOO 3RD – VanDaalwyk- Emojis 

3RD – Yamry-  Football 3RD – Cox – Chocolate 

4TH- Christensen-  Harry Potter 4TH – Eisenschink- Dogs 

4TH – Jakel & Reider-  

Favorite Junk Foods 

 

 

Let’s continue to make WESTSIDE the BESTSIDE!!!! 

Any Questions, please send a note to the office marked PTO or to your Child’s teacher. 

Thank you, from your PTO 



The Kimberly Area School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital 
status, parental status, sexual orientation, sex, (including transgender status, change of sex or gender identity), or physical, mental, emotional, or 
learning disability (“Protected Classes”) in any of its student programs and activities.

Start Here, 
Excel Here.

Our highly qualified teachers are early childhood experts whose goal is to engage 
our youngest students through play-based learning. 

At the 4K Center for Literacy, students build a strong foundation to continue their 
studies in Kimberly.

Wrap around care options are also available.

We are accepting kindergarten registrations and open 
enrollment applications for next school year. 

Help us spread the word to families you know! 

Is your Minimaker ready to start here and excel here? 
Full-service 4K Center  •  Full-day 5K in Elementary Schools

Open enrollment applications accepted until April 30, 2018

Learn more about Registration and Open Enrollment: 

www.kimberly.k12.wi.us • (920) 788-7900

SCHOOL
DIS

TAREA

KIMBERLY

Kimberly Area 
School District

By learning through play in 4K, our 
students start here and excel here.

Now accepting kindergarten registrations for next school year!
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